
On My Mind 

 

Hello Residents Near and Far, 

As the winter comes to a close and Spring arrives our community takes on a new 

look. It has been a great winter at the Meadows with activities at every turn. The 

parties were over the top. The whole community looks great and looking better 

every day. Jimmy and his band of merry men have put up new ceiling fans in the 

clubhouse, repaired hundreds of sprinkler heads, even repaired 2 huge master 

sprinkler valves. It has been hard work but is shows. 

As you all know we will be painting the houses at the end of this year. The project 

is now underway. Watch your mail for information on what steps you will need to 

take to be ready for paint in October. If you do receive notice of changes needed 

make arrangements to do the work or have it done if you are away for the summer. 

We are also moving to more and more digital information heading your way. Our 

email system is gathering information to help us all be informed no matter where 

we are. Information will be available and you may out of any or all types of the 

email information coming to you from us. One of our newest board members 

Jackie Wright is heading up this project along with the Newsletter, the website, and 

the 2024 Directory. If one of your neighbors is not getting these emails tell the 

office.  

Tony (our treasurer) has completed the Zelle payment account for your quarterly 

maintenance payment. Tony also installed programable thermostats in the 

clubhouse installed the new microphones. 

Always Lock your cars and keep your lamppost lit at night! 

Our last meeting before the summer break will be May 8th. Safe travels and have a 

wonderful summer. 

Bill Morris  

President 

 

 


